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Fall Muster and Elections 
 

October 16
th
. is the date, 3p.m. or 1500 for you 

navy types is the time.  Pizza, good times and elec-

tions as required by our by-laws.   

President’s Corner 
It has been said that a good day is when you learn 

something or have a positive life experience.   

 

I had a good day as president.  The time arrived to 

appoint a nominating committee for the upcoming 

elections and I was able to appoint myself as chair.  

We are coming to the end of my second term and it 

is now time for a Change of Command.   

 

The nominating committee proposes the following 

slate of officers: 

 

President:  Lou Abbott 

Vice-President: Kellie Gofus 

Treasurer: Jim Rozycki  

Secretary: Kathy Wright  

 

All of the above members have agreed to run for 

office and serve if elected.   

 

Additional nominations are requested.  Please en-

sure that the nominated member is willing and able 

to assume the responsibilities of the position.  

Please mail all nominations to the association at the 

address in the Alumni News by 9 October 2004.   

 

The Election will be held at the Fall Fest, October 

16, 2004 1500 Local at the Sports Page, AAFB… 

Be sure and attend and vote.  

 
Reminders 

Fall Muster 
Check the website for dates, places, and times.  www.vp68.org 

for the latest news and contact information.  The Fall Muster 

is planned for October 16th, 2004.  Please mark your calendar, 

this will be an important meeting since our bylaws require 

election of officers.  The planed starting time is around 3p.m. 

or 1500.  Note this is a bit later than normal time.  Come earli-
er and have the beverage of your choice.   
 

There are still prints, rubber stamps and other squadron items 

available from your alumni association.  I am sure we will 

have a good stock at the Fall Muster, but if you can‟t wait or 
need something just in time for Halloween, get in touch with 

Jim Rozycki for current prices.  Jim can be found at rozyck-

ijim@aol.com or the below address.  We have the VP-68 

Numbered and Signed Lithograph, “The Planes We Flew”, 

rubber stamps, and copies of “The Sky is Reserved” video.  

Order early and allow two weeks for delivery.  Make checks 

payable to VP-68 Alumni Association and send them to: 
 

VP-68 Alumni Association 

2414 Rolling Farms Road 

Glenshaw, PA 15116 
 

We‟re working on a ship‟s store for VP-68 stuff, be watching for the „official‟ 

announcement.   

 

From the Secretary's Corner 
 

Please get in touch with me if you move or change email ad-

dresses, it is the only way we can keep track of you.  Send 

your information to me by email - wright_kathleen@bah.com 

or snail mail - 4773 W. Braddock Road, Apt 204, Alexandria, 

VA 22311. 
 

Alumni News.   
 

Consider converting to a Life Membership and never have to write another 

check, annual dues are $10, Life Memberships are $100 unless you are over 

75 and then it is only $25.  Life members receive a distinctive pin showing 

you are a Life Member.  Make checks payable to VP-68 Alumni Association 

and send it to:      VP-68 Alumni Association 

2414 Rolling Farms Road 

Glenshaw, PA 15116 

 

Official News: 
Subscribe: To subscribe or unsubscribe to NavNews by e-mail, visit 

www.news.navy.mil. Click on "Tools," then "Subscribe/Unsubscribe to Nav-

News." 

 

General Information: For further information about NavNews by e-mail or the 

Navy NewsStand, contact the editor of Navy NewsStand, Stephanie Collins, 

at collins@mediacen.navy.mil, DSN 288-0575 or (202) 433-0575. 

 

For the latest in Navy News, visit the Navy NewsStand at 

www.news.navy.mil. 

 

For all other Navy information-related questions, contact the Navy News 

Desk at (703) 697-5342. 

Final Thoughts 
 

Don‟t forget the elections, our by-laws require we hold elec-

tions every two years, the Fall Muster in October will require 
a vote.   
 

35th Anniversary Reunion - 04-05-06 NOV 2005 
Colony South Hotel & Conference Center, 7401 Surratts Road, 
Clinton, MD 20735 Room Reservations: 1-800-537-1147 or 1-
301-856-4500 VP-68 Group Discount Rate: $119.00 / Double 
Mention VP-68 Discount Code: VP68110405 Room reserva-
tions must be made by 07OCT05, after that our block of rooms 
goes up for general reservations.  Website:  
www.colonysouth.com  

http://www.vp68.org/
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VP 68 Alumni Association 

2414 Rolling Farms Road 

Glenshaw, PA 15116 

 

Elections at the FALL MUSTER 16 October, 2004.  Exercise 

your association duties and come vote!   


